Notice for change in submission date for bids of replacement of stolen hardware for Phase I 
1.
The date for submission of bids for replacement of stolen hardware for Phase I of the ICT Project has been postpone from 30-Dec-2010 to 07-Jan-2011 upto 2:30 PM.
2.
Please note the change and submit the bids accordingly.
